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We have been on the move since
January 2023, and our hearts long
for the day we return to Namibia
and Angola! Every Partner gets us
one day closer to returning. Thank
you to our faithful supporters who
have helped us. We love and
appreciate youl!

As we travel from district to district,

God’s presence continues to be in
the midst of every service. What a
blessing to witness people
receive the Holy Ghost and be
baptized in His wonderful Name!

Our MKs

Third Quarter 2023
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To all of our

Partners in Missions,
we are at ahout 70%

in reaching our hudget!

Projects

THANK YOU for helping us
complete our MK Education
and Shipping projects! You

are amazing! Ny

We still need to complete
our goals for Fare and
Language Study. If you
would like to be a part of
these projects, you can scan
our QR Code, or text
Magallanes to 71777 to give.

Kristen and Nathan were honored to represent nations around the world in the
flag march, alongside other fellow MKs, at NAYC. We are so thankful that Isaiah
and Elisha were able to attend their first Kid’s Camp in Missouri. These are

lifelong memories that were made!
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— > WHERE TO NEXT:

Virginia 10/3 - 8
Tennessee 10/10 - 22
Arkansas 10/24 - 11/5
Missouri 11/7 - 19
Oklahoma 11/21 - 12/3

Texico 12/5 - 10
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Scan this QR Code to
connect With Us!
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Account# 296594

Global Missions
36 Research Park Court
Weldon Spring, MO 63304



